
A1A SIDEWALK AND LIGHTING IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT IN HALLANDALE BEACH 

 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $2.9 million contract to Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc. 
to make sidewalk and lighting improvements along A1A, from the County Line Road to Hallandale Beach 
Boulevard. The length of the project is 0.8 miles. Construction will begin in August 2016 and is expected to be 
completed by Summer 2017. 
 
Project Improvements 

• Installation of new decorative sidewalk 
• Installation of new decorative street and pedestrian lighting 
 

Traffic Impact 

• One lane in each direction of A1A of the intersection Hallandale Beach Boulevard may be closed Monday 
through Thursday between the hours of 7:30 p.m. and 6:30 a.m. (except when pouring sidewalk, one lane 
can be closed until 8:30 a.m. 

• Sidewalks on both sides of A1A will be closed intermittently Monday through Friday. Signs will be in 
place to direct pedestrians to sidewalk detours. 
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Community Outreach Specialist  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  

Project Updates 
If you would like to receive project updates, lane closure information, as well as a weekly traffic report distributed by 
FDOT, please email ddiaz@corradino.com the subject of “A1A Sidewalk and Lighting Improvements Project in 
Hallandale Beach”.  
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